
  

   

,                                                                 

                                         February 13th 2018 

                                             Hello Everbody!  

 

                             The Presidents Ball is this Thursday.  

                                       
                            Please bring snacks for the dance. 

In addtion, we need volunteers to help decorate the hall at 1 pm on 

Thursday. 

                                     Presidents Ball 2017 

              
 



  

   

                        Last Thursday was our Valentine’s Dance. 

 
 

   
     

               
 

                       



  

   

              The celebration continued with the drawings’ winners. 

                                                    50/50 

                             
           Congrats to Debbie and Wayne Miller who pocketed $33. 

 

                                           “Free Pass’ 

                           
         Tom Herscha had the lucky number for the  “Free Pass” card. 

 

                                          Open/Close 

2/15 Pat & Lamar McMillan 

2/22 Club is dark                            

                                      Joys & Concerns     

For Bobbie Luke who is experiencing health related issues. 

For Bill Barker who is scheduled for heart surgery, February 15th. 

                                   

                                       Thaaaaank Youuuuu. 

To our caller, Bill Chesnut. 

To Debbie Miller for your dance notes. 

To Marilyn and Paul Scott who opened,closed the club. 

To all of the clubs, that attended last Thursday’s dance.  



  

   

                                 

                                  Thank you from,  Bill Dion  

In an e-mail to Mary Giera, Bill wrote, “I miss all of you greatly.  I can 

not say enough about all of love and care from all of you in Square 

Dancing.  Those cards!!!!!They were a real lift when I needed it.  On my 

behalf, please feel free to share what I have say here along with my very 

biggest THANK YOU!!!!!! to all the Promenaders and beyond…. 

I am certainly looking forward to returning to the dance floor real 

soon.” 

 

Bill we look forward to your return.                                             
                                            

                                              Contributors 

Thank you to George and Suzanne Tower for your pictures, 

Debbie Miller for your dance notes. 

 

 If you would like to contribute to the newsletter, please forward them to 

jwa131@yahoo.com.  

                                          Calendar 

2//15/18  Moose Promenaders Presidents Ball   

2/17/18 Olustee Battle Festival Square Dance   

 
  

2/22-2/24 Florida State Convention 

2/22 Moose Promenader Dance goes dark 
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